
 



 

 

 

 

*We will be doing a new pictorial directory.  Pictures will be taken on Tuesday March 25th.  Volunteers are needed to 
help with the directory. 
 

*The JOYS will be collecting for the souper bowl again this year on February 9th. 
 

*The sign on the front lawn is up and running.  Thank you to Gwen Cooper’s memorial. 
 

*TVs will be going up thru out the church so videos and streaming can be viewed without moving arpund the smaller 
tv we have now. 
 

*The Christmas offering brought in $485.00 for the Little Pantry 
 

*Warren’s Table served 101 on January 7th Thank you to those who helped.  We serve next on March 4th. 
 

*Ten boxes of diapers for the preschool diaper closet, 10 hats, 40 pairs of gloves and 2 pairs of socks for the Little 
Pantry were collected during Advent. 
 

*Two more beds were delivered, and we have an application for five more. 
 

*The next stated meeting will be held on February 17th at 6:45pm 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS:  PRAYERS:  Dorothy Rockemann, Sharon Langvardt; Bruce Greenwell; Ellen Greenwell; Connie Dake; 
Diane Mayer; and Norma Jean McNamee.  

  

Also: Shannon Fanning; Steve Arneal; Hope Johns (Maxie Arneal’s great granddaughter); Imogene Johnson (Connie 
Dake’s sister); Norma Mitschler (Frank’s sister); Janet Parde; Alyssa Lock (Kristin Jurgens' granddaughter):  Jodee 
Bolli (Jesse & Betsy’s sister-in-law); and Erin Blake. 

 

Our sympathy is with Brian Daake and family on the passing of his father on Friday February 17. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
                 

 
Westminster Guild 

 
 
          Westminster Guild will meet Monday,  
February  10th, at 4:30 p.m. in the church parlor for a 
pot-luck supper and fellowship, weather permitting.  
Guests welcome. 
 
 

Happy Valentines Day! 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Myles Weaver     1 
Maximus Stansberry    6 
Linley McConnell    6 
Alan Langvardt    7 
Jason Sutter     8 
Nicole Weaver  14 
Dave Haner   16 
Mary Newcomer  16 
W. W. Cook, Jr.  19 
Betty Cook   22 
Amanda Fossler  26 



 

     Our February meeting will be on the 20th at 9:30 am, and Lesson 5, Air Quality, at 10.  
 
    The lunch bunch selected Michael J's Bar and Grill on West Court, but found that they are too busy at that 
     time.  So we will go to the Black Rock Grille at the Country Club on Wednesday, February 12th, meeting 
     at 11:30 am.  Please bring friends and guests for conversation and good food. 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 Support our Little Pantry by contributing a container of soup on Souper Bowl Sunday, February  9.   
Cups of soup, packaged soup, crackers, or monetary donations are welcome.  Canned soup cannot be 
used in the Little Pantry in the winter. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

From Outreach and Evangelism 

Warren’s Table served 101 on January 7th and we will serve next on March 4th. 
 

The bed ministry is continuing to deliver beds, bedding, books and blankets. Five have been requested for one family. 
We would like to thank the Ashley's store at the mall for working with us on the price and delivery.  

 
Thank everyone for the diapers, hats, stockings and gloves on the parlor Christmas tree. Ten boxes of diapers were 

delivered to the diaper closet at the Beatrice pre-school. The Little Pantry on the north side of the church got 40 pairs 
of gloves, ten winter hats and two pairs of socks, all of which are taken daily in this cold weather. 

 
Support our Little Pantry by contributing a container of soup on Souper Bowl Sunday, Feb. 9.  Cups of soup, pack-

aged soup, crackers, Ramen Noodles, or monetary donations are welcome.  Canned soup cannot be used in the Little 
Pantry in the winter. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 



 


